KEVIN FRYE RECUSED HIMSELF FROM THE MEETING AT THIS TIME

A PUBLIC HEARING WAS HELD TO DISCUSS COLEMAN FUNERAL HOME CEMETERY OFFICE ON COUNTY ROAD 178

NO ONE FROM THE PUBLIC CAME FORWARD TO DISCUSS THE CEMETERY OFFICE. AT THIS POINT, PRESIDENT BUSBY DECLARED THE PUBLIC HEARING CLOSED

ORDER: AUTHORIZE COLEMAN FUNERAL HOME CEMETERY OFFICE CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT

Motion was made by Jeff Busby, duly seconded by Chad McLarty, to authorize Coleman Funeral Home Cemetery Office conditional use permit.

The vote on the motion was as follows:

Supervisor Kevin Frye, recused Supervisor Jeff Busby, voted yes Supervisor David Rikard, voted yes Supervisor Chad McLarty, voted yes Supervisor Mike Roberts, voted yes

After the vote, President Busby, declared the motion carried, this the 19th day of March, 2018.

Jeff Busby, President

Sherry Wall, Chancery Clerk